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I urge you to support HB 2945 which will accelerate Oregon's transition to electric 

school buses. This shift to electric buses will save school districts money. Over a 

bus's lifetime, electric buses cost significantly less to fuel and maintain than diesel 

buses—yielding taxpayer savings while also improving air quality for students. Thank 

you. 


